PUBLIC HEARING ON ZONING AMENDMENTS

MAY 1, 1995

The public hearing on Zoning Amendments was called to order
at 7:30 p.m. by Chairman Al Hunter. Also present were Jerry
Austin, Pat Henige, Joanne Strahm, Don Zehnder, and Manager
James Totten. Totten was appointed recording secretary due
to the absence of Secretary Don Krauss.

Four people were in the audience.

Discussion and comments were received on the following topics:
questions about small animals and livestock being "special use";
questions about road frontage and road right-of-way;

questions about restricting animals in residential districts.

Motion by Austin, supported by Zehnder to recommend proposed
zoning ordinance amendments be approved. Motion carried 5-0.

Motion by Austin, supported by Henige to adjourn at 8:40 p.m.

Motion carried 5-0.

James Totten, Recording Secretary
Planning Commission



